
 

 

 

Ohio Applicant Disclosure 

The Ohio Laws against any discrimination require that all creditors make credit equally available 

to all creditworthy customers and that credit reporting agencies maintain separate credit 

histories on each individual upon request. The Ohio Civil Rights Commission administers 

compliance with this law. 


